
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 

As we enter the final weeks of school, I would like to remind you that you can check your child’s 

progress using the ParentPortal feature in PowerSchool. If you need help signing up for this 

feature, you can call the school office for assistance.  

 

We also want to remind you of our school policy regarding cell phones. Students should not have 

cell phones out during the school day unless a teacher has given them permission to use it. This 

includes communicating with parents. As we prepare for EOG testing, this is critical. Cell 

phones will be collected on testing days prior to testing sessions beginning. In addition, students 

are not allowed to wear earbuds at school unless allowed to do so by a specific teacher for an 

activity. We appreciate your support and help with these expectations.  

 

EOG testing will begin the week of May 23rd. 

 

End of year celebrations will take place the final week of school. Pay attention to 

communications from your child’s teachers for dates and times for your child’s team.  

 

The PTA would still love to have your help next year. If you are interested, please reach out to 

Ms. Mathews in our front office.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all back next week. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 


